THE STATION THAT
KNOWS DETROIT

BROADCASTING CORPORATION

August 2, 1966

Kelly Andrews
305 S. Jefferson St.
Goldsboro, North Carolina 27530

Dear Kelly:
Thank you for your report of reception of WKNR on July 2, 1966.
We were guite surprised and pleased..: North Carolina is

not an area where we are often heard.

Incidentally, your report contained enough information to
convince me you were listening to WKNR.

Si?gé}ely, 4
J W (o 7
Paul Cannon

Assistant Program Director
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